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TBDC’s July and August dances canceled! 
With regret, TBDC’s board has canceled both the July and August dances. Our co-sponsor, 
PARA4Life, is based at McAbee Center, and PARA4Life is not scheduling programs or dances 
for seniors during July or August. Though TBDC members will miss dancing to Ain’t Misbehavin’ 
and The Chekmates this summer, TBDC has already booked these bands for 2021! 
TBDC’s Sock Hop (with DJ Jimmy Kunz) is scheduled for Friday, September 11. TBDC’s board 
will decide at its next meeting whether to host or cancel this dance, and the decision will be 
announced in the August eNewsletter, which will be distributed in 4 weeks. 

TBDC’s fall dance lessons: to be determined… 
TBDC’s board will decide at the August meeting whether to sponsor dance lessons in Fall 2020; 
watch for an announcement in the next eNewsletter. A reminder: Those who registered for Spring 
2020 lessons are invited to take TBDC’s next series of lessons at no charge… whenever the next 
series begins. 
 

MONTHLY LISTINGS… 

TBDC’s 2020 Dance Schedule, to be confirmed month by month… 
All 2020 TBDC dances & balls will be 7-10 pm @ McAbee Center 

Date Theme Music 

Fri, SEP 11 Sock Hop DJJK 

Fri, OCT 26 Make It a Magical Ball DWS 

Fri, NOV 13 Autumn in New York Dance 
 (Group class @ 7 pm, music @ 7:30 pm) DJRR 

Sat, DEC 12 Nutcracker Dance CH 
 

Music: 5K = 5 of a Kind; CH = The Chekmates; DWS = Drew White Stage 
Orchestra; DJJK = DJ Jimmy Kunz; DJRR = DJ Richard Richards 

Attire: “Ball” designates a dressy event (with semi-formal wear or formalwear 
invited), and “Dance” designates a dressy-casual or theme event. 
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TBDC’s new email address 
Effective immediately, TBDC’s new email address is: TBDC.91@gmail.com  TBDC will continue 
monitoring the old email account until September 1. (Note: TBDC was founded in 1991! Next 
year marks TBDC’s 30th anniversary!) 

Memberships extended 
The TBDC board voted to extend all current TBDC memberships through December 31, 2020 and 
to change TBDC’s operating year to a calendar year. So, TBDC dues are not due until January 
2021!  

TBDC: Facebook, Website, and Email 
• TBDC’s email address: TBDC.91@gmail.com 

• Facebook: click “Like”! For announcements, last-minute information, photos, and videos, 
go to TBDC’s official Facebook page [Tuscaloosa Ballroom Dance Club – Community 
Organization]. In the top box, click “Like”: 

https://www.facebook.com/tuscaloosaballroomdanceclub?fref=ts 

     NOTE: To be notified via Facebook when information and photos are posted, go to the 
TBDC Facebook page and click on “Following” down-arrow. In the drop-down window 
under Notifications, click “On (Events).” 

• TBDC’s website: www.tbdc.org [webmaster: Lewis Cotton] 

TBDC’s 2019-2020 Sponsors 
Sapphire Sponsors 
A-1 Mini-Storage (Don Wright), 9331 Hwy 69; Northport, AL; 35473; 205-292-2182  
Emerald Sponsors 
Barkley Buick GMC Cadillac: http://www.barkleygmc.com 

 
TBDC’s 2019-2020 Supporting Members 

Sustaining Members: Butch & Regina Noland; Scott & Bonnie Porter; Diana Secor; John & Mary 
Frances Slaughter; Janet Lee 
Bronze Members: Lewis & Kathy Cotton; Anonymous (4) 

Silver Members:   Scott & Nita Hestevold; Garry Pearson 
Gold Members:    Ken Lee 

Platinum Members:  
If you are a supporting member of TBDC and your name does not appear above, please send a note to 

TBDC.91@gmail.com if you would like your name included in the next newsletter. 

Scott Hestevold 
TBDC.91@gmail.com 
 


